Application for Meta-Assessment Institute
Peer Evaluation of Assessment Reports

During the summer of 2023, selected faculty raters from across the university will experience assessment training and evaluate assessment reports. The feedback generated during this experience will be compiled into Assessment Feedback Reports that are disseminated to each academic degree program in the Fall semester. In addition to providing a valuable service to Auburn University, this experience is the most intensive assessment training offered by Auburn currently. For questions or more information please contact Dory Thompson (djt0031@auburn.edu) 

Faculty raters will be compensated for their time ($200 a day for 5 business days; $1000). The first two days of the institute will be delivered in-person.  The remaining days will allow for work location flexibility. 

	When: July 17-21, 2023, with asynchronous pre-work not exceeding 5 hours 
	Where: On Campus, TBD
	


Applicant Information

Name: ______________________________

Department: ________________________________

Have you previously been an Institute Rater? YES or NO

Are you the Assessment Coordinator for an academic degree program: YES or NO 

	If YES, which program: _________________________________

Please briefly describe your interest in this experience (no more than 100 words):

